
Immediate Needs 

Grace Battle 

Sylvia Gartman 

Peggy Jewel,     
(Wendy Eacret’s Mom) 

Charlotte Pardoe,  
(Tex’ Cousin) 

James Gartman 

Ruthie Flinn,         
(Tex’ Sister) 

Linda Slayton,
(Glenda’s Niece) 

 

Grief or Loss 

 

 

 

Surgery/Recovery 

Pam Gilmore 

Elaine Towne 

Stephanie Hoff 

 

 

Home Bound 

Thora Yarborough 

Martha Bowers 

 

 

 

Chronic Illness 

Verena Henry 

Leslie McCormick,
(Yvonne’s Daughter) 

Rachel Beck 

Jack & Helen Jolly 

Madison, (DeAnna’s 
Granddaughter) 

Joan MacLunny 

Peggy Thornhill 

 

In Our World 

Our Church 

Country 

Leaders 

Military 

Government 

World 

Release of          
Imprisonment 

Pastor John Cao 

Siamek Namazi 

Baquer Namazi 

 

 

Serving Our     
Military 

Zachary Eacret 

Cameron Eacret 

Alex Vassaur 

Jesse Brasher 

Peter Bendler 

Solomon Miiro 

Bradley Shimfessel 

Kirby Haigler 

 

 

 

Praising God/ 

Good News 

Warrington 

United  

Methodist 

Church 

Welcome to our church 

August 9th, 2020 

 

10:00 A.M. - Blended Worship 

 

 

Pastor: Rev. Ted Johnson 

Worship Leader: Ashton Johnson 

Please be praying for: 

Rev. Ted Johnson (850) 346-3795 

Please call the church office with updates to our prayer list 

301 E. Winthrop Ave. 

Pensacola, FL 32507 

(850) 455-0306 

office@warringtonumc.org           www.warringtonumc.org 



 

GREETING & ANNOUNCMENTS 

*HYMN: “Stand By Me” 

APOSTLES CREED 

*HYMN: “Amazing Grace/My Chains Are Gone” 

CALL TO PRAYER:   

PASTORAL PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER 

TITHES & OFFERING 

OFFERTORY: “Praise The Lord”        John Niemeyer 

DOXOLOGY 

SCRIPTURE  Matthew 14:22-33     

MESSAGE:  Focus And Fear And Faith 

*HYMN:  “Show Me Your Glory” 

BENEDICTION 

 

We invite you to stand during the singing of hymns. 

Please take a moment to consider the message God may be giving you today 

through worship and your response to that message. If you wish to commit or 

recommit your life to Christ, or if you wish to unite with this fellowship of 

believers, please come forward during the closing hymn. 

 

Welcome everyone, as we continue to return to Worship in the 

Sanctuary, let us all remember our social distancing practices. We 

would like to remind everyone to enter and exit the church 

through the Sanctuary front doors only. We have masks available, 

if you would like one please ask. Please use the hand sanitizer and 

place your tithe in the offering plate provided. No more than two 

people in the restroom at anytime. All other areas of the church 

remain closed at this time. God bless you and thank you for your 

help and support in keeping everyone safe. 

 

Primary Elections will be held here on                     

Tuesday August 18th in the Fellowship Hall. 


